## Presentation of Preliminary MU AUN-QA Finding and Closing Session



## November 26, 2020

On Thursday, November 26, 2020, from 01.00 p.m. to 02.30 p.m., MUPY's executives led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, along with Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, Deputy Dean for Education, program committee, and faculty members attended the presentation of preliminary assessment finding and closing session of the "Mahidol University AUN-QA Programme Assessment (MU AUN-QA Assessment)" for its Pharm.D. Program. Having been virtually broadcasted via the Cisco Webex Meetings, these sessions were conducted by two MU AUN-QA Assessors, namely Assoc. Prof. Chavalit Wongse-ek and Assist. Prof. Dr. Kawin Sipiyaruk, after they visited MUPY on the previous day. The purposes of the MU AUN-QA assessment were to preliminarily prepare all of the Mahidol University educational programs for the AUN-QA assessment at the international level. More importantly, the findings of this assessment can be adapted by the academic program for further improvement.